
 

 
Students from China pair up with Chino Valley Unified School District students at a 
Summer School class at Ayala High in Chino Hills. 
 

Chinese students visiting Chino Valley 
schools again this summer 

Several groups of junior high and high school students from China are attending 
summer classes at Ayala and Chino Hills high schools as part of a cultural trip.  

Last summer, Chino Valley Unified School District also hosted Chinese students at 
local schools. 

The students, whose families pay for them to visit, are sitting in on Summer 
School classes at the two schools in the mornings to help improve their English 
language skills. They also take physical education, as well as elective classes in the 
afternoon. 



The first group of students began a week-long visit after the 4th of July holiday. 
Other groups will visit for a week or two at a time through August. 

 

Chinese students pick teams for a game of basketball at Ayala High. 


